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Duties of care

As a duty of care to all employees and visitors to a work place, AEDs should be mandatory within the 
workplace. With the expectation that staff be first aid trained, it seems logic that they have the tools 
required to carry out complete first aid if required. Thus an AED and suitable first aid kit should be easilty 
accessible within the workplace.


